
From: Jake Rueter   

Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 8:06 AM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 

Subject: Support for Commercial Development District for Can Can Wonderland 

 

Good Morning, 

 

I am writing to express my support for the creation of a commercial development district on the 

former American Can site, which is proposed to become Can Can Wonderland. I am excited by 

all that I have heard about Can Can Wonderland, and am looking forward to it bringing a 

creative, year-round recreational space to the Midway for visitors from both the neighborhood 

and our region. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jake Rueter 

Saint Paul, MN 55104 

 


